
From:  Mark Barker <mbarker@hollyhillfl.org> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  Re: Public Record Request - Cpl. Matt Armstrong 
Date:  Thu, 30 Jan 2014 12:26:10 -0500 

Good afternoon--   You're certainly welcome to anything we have - but Matt didn't have any 
disciplinary or internal affairs issues during his tenure here.  However, we do have a copy of the FDLE 
investigation into the Morrison shooting which I can make available to you.    I could scan the FDLE 
report in and email it to you if that would be convenient - just let me know.   Thanks   Mark 
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